
LOWER SCHOOL CAMPUS
ALTERNATIVE CARLINE INSTRUCTIONS

For Monday, October 20th, 2014

As the Bon Air Community Center lot is unavailable to St. 
Michael’s on Monday, 10/20, thank you for utilizing the 
alternative carline procedure outlined below.

Proceed to the end of Quaker Lane and turn around toward 
Rockaway and McRae.  When you reach other standing 
vehicles, please close ranks and remain in your vehicle.  
Teachers will bring students across the street to be loaded in 
your car as you approach the Summer House area.  Please do 
not park on the same side of the street as St. Michael’s.  

If you would prefer, you may park in the Church lot on McRae 
Road and walk to the Summer House carpool area to reach 
your carpool riders.  Teachers will not be on duty on McRae 
Road.  Therefore cross with caution.

Your help and cooperation is greatly appreciated.

THANK YOU.


